Guthrie Township
Hubbard County Minnesota
Monthly Board Meeting Minutes
 November 17, 2020
The Guthrie Town Board held its regular monthly meeting at the Town Hall on November 17th, 2020. In attendance Amanda Lofthus (Chair), Roger Corson (Supervisor), Michael Schmidt (Supervisor). Rebecca Theis (Treasurer) and Amanda Fallgren (Clerk). The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 8:00 PM and was opened with the pledge. 
The Clerk read the minutes of the October monthly meeting as submitted by Amanda Fallgren. The minutes were approved as read.
The Treasurer provided the Treasurer’s report. Treasurer’s report approved as read. Clerk and Treasurer’s books agree. 
OLD BUSINESS:
The CARES funding of $14,400 was not used for the 2020 General Elections and will be returned to Hubbard County. The $539.59 was spent on qualifying 2020 General Election expenses.
Josh Weiss still needs to submit the bill for ditch mowing done on Quiet Pasture Drive of $85, Mike will call again about this. 
Roger talked to Clayton about the gravel quote for 275th, Clayton has agreed to honor the current quote and complete the gravel next year,

NEW BUSINESS:
Roger called Cenex for propane fill.
Road Resolution for adopting Quiet Pasture Drive as a township road was returned by the Hubbard County Recorder’s office. They are requesting a better description of the road on the resolution. Description will be corrected accordingly and sent back to Hubbard County Recorder.
Roger received a call from Dale Bunness indicating that he removed the temporary logging approach on 420th East. He asked that we do not return the $200 deposit for this, as he needs another temporary logging approach on 450th St and would like the $200 deposit applied for this approach. Board agrees to do so, and will return the $200 deposit once the temporary approach is removed and cleaned up accordingly to township expectations. 
The Next Regular Meeting will be held on December 14th, 2020 at 8:00 P.M. 
A motion to pay bills and to adjourn the meeting was made by Roger Corson and Mike Schmidt seconded the motion.
Submitted by: Amanda Fallgren– Clerk 12/14/2020

